
The English Ivy is No Longer Welcome 
English Ivy Removal Event 

Sunday, November 26 
1pm – 4pm 

The negative aspects of English Ivy are 
innumerable! It has been in the US for 
almost 300 years and has more than worn 
out its welcome!  Forest Conservation Area 
#9 in Park Retreat subdivision is overrun 
with English Ivy and it must go!  
Volunteers are needed to help remove the 
ivy. Feel free to come late and/or leave 
early. Refreshments provided! Volunteer hours 
given for this project. Please state that Fran 
Garcia approved this project when reporting 
your hours. 



 

103 Natalie Lane, 
Millersville, MD 

Ample parking. 

Follows signs to 
site  
(2 minute walk). 

For more 
information, contact 
Andrea Weir. 

andreawei@msn.com 

443-679-6627 
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